
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dr. Hari Vasudevan, our beloved Principal 

received an award for his social and educational contribution for 

the society, on 16th October, 2022 from Pratheeksha foundation  

at the hands of Shri Shripad Naik, Hon. minister, Govt. of India. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Another feather in the cap 

Dr. Hari Vasudevan, Principal 

received yet another award on 10th December, 2022 from elets 

Education, as “Outstanding Leader in Higher Education”.  

 

 

 

Congratulations on your well-deserved achievements! Your contribution to the 
field of Education is valuable and inspiring! 
 
 
                   Team DJSCE 

 


